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April 18th, 1925.

Dr. A. S. Ere,
Physics Building, 
McGill University,

Dear Dr. Eve

„ , 1 hav© your letter of the 15th
oi April with Dr. Foster’s memorandum, 
thank you. for which I

- think we should confine
If we begin 

proximity of tram 
some one will rise

ourfight to our own area if 
to discuss the effect of the 
lines to scientific buildings 
and tell us, v/hat I believe Is a fact, that 
Rutherford did all his work at Manchester in a 
building immediately on a car line where the traffic 
was quite as heavy as anything we may expect on 
University Street.

possible.

Somehow or other I feel that 
we can preserve our present immunity.

fours faithfully.

Frincipal.

s.

?


